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 April property sales and resulting ownership changes were 

incorporated into the Assessing Department database. 

 

 April 2017 building permits were incorporated into the Assessing 

Department database. 

 

 The Assessors reorganized and voted Paul D. Bresnahan the new 

Chairman of the Board.    

 

 The Board of Assessors issued two Chapter 61 Forest Land rollback 

tax bills totaling $8,438.88. 

 

 The Board of Assessors approved 31 motor vehicle excise abatements 

totaling $3,082.77. 

 

 Assessing Department staff commenced new construction property 

inspections resulting from FY2018 building permit activity. 

 

 Assessing Department staff began work on preparing FY2018 Real & 

Personal Property Preliminary Tax Bills.  

 

 Updated parcel maps, prepared by the Montachusett Regional 

Planning Commission (MRPC), were delivered to the Assessing 

Department and are now available for download on the Town’s 

website.  

 

 Assessing Department staff prepared 5 lists of abutters.  

 


